
 
Bio: Diego Alvear   

Treasurer   

 

Hello, Kean Adjunct Professor Members of KUAFF AFT Local 6024, 

 

My name is Diego Alvear, I am a High School Math teacher. I am also an adjunct professor the 

Kean University, Department of Mathematics. 

 

I have been the Local 6024 treasurer for the past 5 years. I have been a part of the Kean adjunct 

family since 2016. I have been a member of Local 6024 for the past 7 years.    

 

I started by attending the executive meetings and eventually became part of the budget 

committee. Afterwards, Ie was elected as treasurer for Local 6024. 

 

I have a long history of union work. Prior to my work at Kean, I held multiple positions in 

NJEA, serving as treasurer for the local and county associations for 7 years. I also served as the 

technology and congressional contact committee for the state association.   

 
I am truly proud to continue my union work in support of our Kean adjuncts, and I hope you will 

continue to support me as your new President.  

 

Thank you 

Diego Alvear  


